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GOVERNMENT OF MANIPUR 

DIRECTORATE OF HEALTH SERVICES 

NOTIFICATION 
Imphal, the 12th August, 2025 

No.DHS-304(1 )/4/2025-DHS-DHS: In continuation of this Directorate notification of 

even number dated 11th August, 2025, this is to notify the Revised Merit list of 

candidates applying for State Government quota seats for MBBS /BOS /BASLP /BPT 

courses for the 1st Round of the Manipur Medical e-Counselling as Annexure. 

2. For any queries, please contact 9366255065 (10:00 am to 5:00 pm on working 

days) or email at directorhealthmanipur@gmail.com. 

(Dr. Chambo Go 

Director of Health Services, Manipur. 
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